
Maimonides Medical Center 
 
Maimonides Medical Center announces the launch of a new innovative 
CPE program, open to persons of all spiritual traditions, housed in one of 
New York’s historic Jewish hospitals, Medical Center in the heart of 
Brooklyn.  The doors are open for an extended unit starting this 
September.   
 
The Chaplaincy Department of Maimonides Medical Center is thrilled to 
announce the creation  

The inaugural unit will be an Extended CPE Unit that starts in September 
2022, and ends in May 2023. 

The tuition of $500 is due on the first day of the program. 

Applications are accepted on a rolling basis. 

When students enter the Clinical Pastoral Education Program at 
Maimonides Medical Center, they enter a culturally and religiously 
sensitive, multidisciplinary community of healthcare professionals. As new 
members of this community, they will find themselves interacting with other 
members from doctors, nurses, and technicians to social workers, 
therapists, and administrators. Through the intersection of these 
disciplines, students will come to understand the integral role of spiritual 
care in “holistic healthcare.”  
 
https://maimo.org/medical-education/clinical-pastoral-education-cpe/ 
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